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I strongly support SB 911, which will ensuring that the voices of Indigenous 

communities are represented in state government and have a direct voice in policy 

proposals that concern Indigenous Oregonians. There should be a commission for 

Original Peoples from South America, Central America, and Mexico within the 

Oregon Advocacy Commissions Office. 


